
Q: Do I have to fill out an order form for each of my children?
A: No, you do not. We ask that each family fills out one (1) order form per school and 
include the names of all children who completed the program. If you have children 
in multiple schools, please choose one form to fill out for your children and then 
return it to the corresponding school.

Q: Will all the seats be in the same section?
A: Yes, we are working diligently to ensure the schools remain in the same  
section/area this year.

Q: Will the tickets be mailed to me?
A: Tickets will be available at will-call on the night of the game. Each school will 
have their own corresponding table and families will be able to claim tickets under 
the parent’s first and last name.

Q: Are tickets transferrable between students?
A: No, they are not. We offer discounted tickets to be purchased for students who 
are requesting additional tickets.

Q: Are staff able to receive discounted tickets?
A: Each staff member will receive one separate order form to redeem one (1) free 
ticket to the school’s Family Night. Staff will be able to use that order form to  
purchase additional discounted tickets if desired.

Q: Do families send ticket forms in individually or as an entire school?
A: Please have all families submit all ticket order forms to your school directly then 
coordinators will mail it to the Mallards at one (1) time. This makes sure all of your 
order forms remain together and help ensure the seats will be reserved together.
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